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 Marie Heraud I would like to express my support for my friends' project. 

I know from experience that houses with lower ground floors are not well suited to families with young children 

in the 21st century. 

Adding a loft would create a more flexible living space, allowing parents and children to be in proximity of each 

others at night for instance. The extension would undoubtedly improve my friends daily life but also the one of 

any future families that might move in, in the future. 

I also know that lower ground floors tend to be damp and hard to heat in the winter. A loft extension would 

create a light, well insulated and healthier space for my friends' 3 young children bedrooms. 

I also believe it important for Camden to allow a local and well connected family to stay part of their community 

by giving them the opportunity to adapt their house to their needs. 

Raising 3 little boys is challenging and many such families choose to leave Camden to have more space, 

bigger gardens etc. My friends embrace Camden's diversity and vibrancy. 

The roof extension request is testament to their deep attachment to the borough and their sense of belonging 

to it.
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